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The United States Environmental Protection Agency issued revisions to the federal Lead and 

Copper Rule on January 15, 2021. Revisions to the Rule are intended to better protect communities 

from lead exposure. Part of this Rule requires that public water systems create an inventory of 

water service lines in their system, identifying service lines as “Lead, Non-Lead, or Galvanized 

Requiring Replacement” by October 16, 2024. Public water systems would then use that inventory 

to develop a service line replacement plan for any lead service lines or galvanized lines that are 

downstream from any lead service lines. 

 

Sun Valley General Improvement District has completed the service line inventory requirement of 

the new Lead and Copper Rule. Methods of identification included verifying records & details for 

each service address, verifying the date of installation, and excavating on District and customer’s 

side of meters for the unknowns. We are happy to announce that all water service lines have been 

identified as Non-Lead and no replacements will be required. 
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